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22nd May 2025 
Dear Children, Parents and Carers,  

As part of our role in Eco Council, we aim to encourage you to enjoy and appreciate all that the 
natural world has to offer.  
With Arts Week approaching, we have been inspired by the work of Andy Goldsworthy and would 
love to see you create a piece of art using natural materials. You could use sticks, stones, 
feathers, leaves and flowers (preferably wild flowers rather than ones that have been planted by 
mum or dad!) to create your piece of art. Then, take a clear photo of your creation and email it to 
the school office at office.3082@chesterton.oxon.sch.uk.  

A few pieces of Andy Goldsworthy’s art to inspire you! 

      

         

We aim to display as many entries as possible on our Eco Council board and the best entry from 
each class will receive a prize. Entries must be submitted by Wednesday 4th June, as we will 
be selecting the winning pieces during our meeting the following day. The winners will be 
announced during our Arts Week Collective Worship.  

We are very excited to see how 
creative you can get with natural 
materials! 

Yours faithfully, Mrs Leonard and 
The Eco Council 


